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TRUE TERRITORY OF THE PACIF! ISLANDS
OFFICE OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONa CABLE ANDRESS

SAIPAN, MARIANA ISLANOS 96950 MICOTT SAIPAN
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MAR 12 1974

Mr. Stanley S. Carpenter
Director
Office of Territorial Affairs
Department of the Interior
Washington, D. C. 20240

Dear Mr. Carpenter:

‘Enclosed for your information, and forwarding to the Department of

State and Atomic Energy Commission, are copies of Senator Olympio T.
_ Borja's letterof February 14, 1974, which details the reasoning for
the changes in the preliminary draft of the Agreement between the
Trust Territory Government and the Atomic Energy Commission for the

Rongelap and Utirik Medical Referral Program suggested by the Joint
Committee on Rongelap and Utirik, and the preliminary draft with
these changes indicatedthereon.

Sincerely yours,

Lek VESLeenan
Deputy High Commissioner
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